
Applications open for University of County Government 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, DECEMBER 21, 2015:  
 
NEW BRAUNFELS  — Comal County residents are invited to apply for the fourth annual University of 
County Government, a nine-week class in which attendees will tour county facilities, and learn about the 
structure of and services provided by their county government. 
 
The 2016 University of County Government will meet from 6-9 p.m. every Tuesday from March 8-May 3, 
with graduation concluding the final session and recognition at the next Commissioners Court meeting, May 
5.  
 
The class mainly will meet in the historic Comal County Courthouse, with about half of the sessions off site, 
touring facilities such as the jail, district courts, and extension and public health offices. 
 
“This is a great opportunity for Comal County residents to learn more about how counties are run, what 
powers counties do and don’t have, and more specifically, how their tax dollars are spent in our county,” said 
County Judge Sherman Krause. “We’re excited to offer this class again, and we think residents will have fun 
and learn a lot.” 
 
Applications for University of County Government can be found at co.comal.tx.us/ucg. 
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